
 

 

HOLLIS RECREATION COMMISSION 
 

April 4, 2018 
 

 
Attendees:  Kyle Gillis, Stephanie Stack, Dave Belanger, Russ Rogers, Robbin 
Dunn, Frank Cadwell 
 
Guests:  Jason Bridgeo, Haj Elfadil, Paul Miller 
 
MOTION to accept the March 7, 2018 minutes by Russ Rogers, 2nd by Kyle 
Gillis.  Approved 
Minutes from 3/7/18 simply state that the meeting was cancelled due to snow. 
 
HB Jr. Cavs Football: Haj Elfadil 
Looking for a new place to hold football practice.  Last season held practice at 
CSDA but the school has made that location financially to expensive to continue to 
use.  The teams are approximately 60% Hollis and 40% Brookline participation.  
Would like to use the Hollis fields for this coming season which runs the end of 
July through October.  Summer practice would be Monday - Thursday, September 
and October would be 3 practice days from 6-8pm.  Discussed options.  Will find 
some field space to make it work.  Kyle will check schedules with other fall teams 
and add football to the available spaces.   
 
Need to move the flag pole and add light post.  Kyle will get estimates for both 
moving the flag pole vs. a new flag pole.  Dave will get estimates for lights and 
pole.  Frank will notify the selectmen.   
 
Dave would like to investigate 2 basketball courts with lights.  Would like to begin 
inquiry for behind the Farley building as a location.  Will also talk to adult 
basketball group. 
 
Field options for a future HBMS lacrosse team put on hold until the school forms a 
team. 
 
Fields:  Do we want to move forward?  Paul Miller brought a list of locations to be 
considered for field locations.  Discussion regarding 2 fields and locations led to 
having the board review the list.  Will come to the May meeting with 3 or 4 
locations that would be feasible for fields and begin discussions and planning 
again.   



 

 

 
 
April is board election month.  
Kyle Gillis - Rec Director 
Dave Belanger - Chairman 
 Stephanie Stack - Co-Chair 
 Robbin Dunn - Secretary 
Jake Balfour - Co-Secretary 
Russ Rogers - Member 
Jayne Belanger - Member 
Frank Cadwell - Selectman Representative 
 
 
Kyle Gillis submitted his resignation effective 12/31/18 to the selectmen. 
 
We have volunteer interest for the recreation commission.  Three applications for 
the board have been received.   
 
At 8:20pm a motion to go into non-public session in accordance with RSA 91-A:3 
(c) reputation was made by Dave Belanger, 2nd by Russ Rogers.  Motion 
APPROVED. 
 
At 8:40pm a motion to come out of non-public session and enter into public 
session, in accordance with RSA 91-A:3 (c) reputation was made by Dave 
Belanger, 2nd by Russ Rogers.  Motion APPROVED. 
 
A motion to seal the minutes of the non-public session in accordance with RSA 91-
A:3 (c) reputation was made by Dave Belanger, 2nd by Russ Rogers.  Motion 
APPROVED. 
 
The meeting was closed at 8:40pm 
 
Submitted by Robbin Dunn 
 
 


